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When new families express interest in St.
Joseph School-Fullerton, it's most often
because a family like yours spread the word
about the good things we do.

We want to thank you for that!

For every new family that inquires and attends
an open house or tours our school, and mentions
a current SJS family as the referral source, that
current family is entered into a drawing for a

$300 tuition credit!




St. Joseph School - Fullerton Referral Program FAQs

1. How does the referral program work?

For each new family that attends an open house or tours our school, your name
will be included in a drawing for a $500 tuition credit. We ask each prospective
family to complete an inquiry form on which they are asked how they heard about
SJS. If they list your name, you are eligible for this raffle.

2. Do new families have to enroll for me to be eligible?

No, the prospective family must only tour our school or attend an open house.

3. How will I know if a family I referred has attended an open house or toured
our school?

You will receive an email from Angie Corno or Jill Prevatt notifying you that a
prospective parent listed you as the referral source.

4. When will the drawing be held?
The drawing will take place on Wednesday, June 1, 2022.

5. How is my tuition adjusted if | win?

If you win, your FACTS account will be adjusted to reflect the $500 tuition credit for
the 2022-2023 school year.

Do you have more questions about the referral program?
Please contact our Admissions & Marketing/Development Team:
Mrs. Angie Corno at acorno@stjoeschool.org or 410-256-8026 x143
Mrs. Jill Prevatt at jprevatt@stjoeschool.org or 410-256-8026 x135




